
2400 New Macland Road   -   Powder Springs, GA 30127 
 

 
 

August 14, 2020 

Dear Prospective Partner, 

The purpose of this letter is to invite you to partner with the McEachern High School STEM 

program.  We are in Powder Springs, Georgia and seek STEM organizations to partner with us to 

expose our students to real world applications of their content knowledge.  Our vision is to equip 

our students with the inquiry skills that will allow them to identify, research, and address critical 

problems, issues, and needs of the future.  We will inspire our students to explore, implement, 

and evaluate the innovative solutions that lead to human progress.  Our area of focus in STEM 

include the Biomedical Sciences and Engineering.  McEachern STEM students will competently, 

fearlessly, and passionately take on the challenges of an ever-changing world; which will lead to 

their enhancement and enrichment of the lives of others.  

 

We recognize your organization as a leader in the STEM community and one who desires to give 

back.   Our request is that you provide the following opportunities for students in our program to 

enhance their educational experience: 

 

• Classroom visits and mentoring activities 

• Internship Opportunities for students 

• Externship Opportunities for teachers 

• Sponsorships to assist with program costs and supplies 

• Field trips to STEM organizations 

 

We hope that you will agree in partnering with the McEachern High School STEM program.  We 

look forward to your support and hope to speak with you soon.  

 

Thank you in advance for your time and consideration.  

  

Krystal Wattley 

 
Krystal Wattley 
 

STEM Coordinator 

McEachern High School 

Cobb County Schools 

770-222-3710  

678-772-9545 - cell 

https://mhsstem.weebly.com/ 

@McEachernSTEM 

 

https://mhsstem.weebly.com/

